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highly comprehensive resource investigating how next generation multiple
access ngma relates to unrestricted global connection business
requirements and sustainable wireless networks next generation multiple
access is a comprehensive state of the art and approachable guide to the
fundamentals and applications of next generation multiple access ngma
schemes guiding the future development of industries government
requirements and military utilization of multiple access systems for
wireless communication systems and providing various application
scenarios to fit practical case studies the scope and depth of this book
are balanced for both beginners to advanced users additional references
are provided for readers who wish to learn more details about certain
subjects applications of ngma outside of communications including data
and computing assisted by machine learning protocol designs and others
are also covered written by four leading experts in the field next
generation multiple access includes information on foundation and
application scenarios for non orthogonal multiple access noma systems
including modulation detection power allocation and resource management
noma s interaction with alternate applications such as satellite
communication systems terrestrial satellite communication systems and
integrated sensing collision resolution compressed sensing aided massive
access latency management deep learning enabled massive access and
energy harvesting holographic pattern division multiple access over the
air transmission multi dimensional multiple access sparse signal
detection and federated meta learning assisted resource management next
generation multiple access is an essential reference for those who are
interested in discovering practical solutions using ngma technology
including researchers engineers and graduate students in the disciplines
of information engineering telecommunications engineering and computer
engineering this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the first
international conference on advanced data mining and applications adma
2005 held in wuhan china in july 2005 the conference was focused on
sophisticated techniques and tools that can handle new fields of data
mining e g spatial data mining biomedical data mining and mining on high
speed and time variant data streams an expansion of data mining to new
applications is also strived for the 25 revised full papers and 75
revised short papers presented were carefully peer reviewed and selected
from over 600 submissions the papers are organized in topical sections
on association rules classification clustering novel algorithms text
mining multimedia mining sequential data mining and time series mining
web mining biomedical mining advanced applications security and privacy
issues spatial data mining and streaming data mining this book offers
researchers an understanding of the fundamental issues and a good
starting point to work on this rapidly expanding field it provides a
comprehensive survey of current developments of heterogeneous
information network it also presents the newest research in applications
of heterogeneous information networks to similarity search ranking
clustering recommendation this information will help researchers to
understand how to analyze networked data with heterogeneous information
networks common data mining tasks are explored including similarity
search ranking and recommendation the book illustrates some prototypes
which analyze networked data professionals and academics working in data
analytics networks machine learning and data mining will find this
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content valuable it is also suitable for advanced level students in
computer science who are interested in networking or pattern recognition
this book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 4th international
conference estal 2004 held in alicante spain in october 2004 the 42
revised full papers presented were carefully reviewed and selected from
72 submissions the papers address current issues in computational
linguistics and monolingual and multilingual intelligent language
processing and applications in particular written language analysis and
generation pragmatics discourse semantics syntax and morphology lexical
resources word sense disambiguation linguistic mathematical and
morphology lexical resources word sense disambiguation linguistic
mathematical and psychological models of language knowledge acquisition
and representation corpus based and statistical language modeling
machine translation and translation tools and computational lexicography
information retrieval extraction and question answering automatic
summarization document categorization natural language interfaces and
dialogue systems and evaluation of systems this book constitutes the
proceedings of the 24rd international conference on information security
isc 2021 held virtually in november 2021 the 21 full papers presented in
this volume were carefully reviewed and selected from 87 submissions the
papers categorized into the following topical subheadings cryptology web
and os security network security detection of malware attacks and
vulnerabilities and machine learning for security crypts n creepies is a
schwartzpunk fantasy adventure rpg set in a dark future drenched in
savagery it is your duty to solve problems of swag removal from hidden
underground tombs the ruling class constantly drains the economy by
burying loot in secret crypts the location diagrams of construction
types of egress and rumors of guardians and contents is forbidden
knowledge as a player your goal is to find these hidden areas open them
up for inspection and remove swag product for economic reinsertion are
you pithy enough provides unique coverage of wireless sensor system
applications in space underwater underground and extreme industrial
environments in one volume this book covers the challenging aspects of
wireless sensor systems and the problems and conditions encountered when
applying them in outer space under the water below the ground and in
extreme industrial environments it explores the unique aspects of
designs and solutions that address those problems and challenges and
illuminates the connections similarities and differences between the
challenges and solutions in those various environments the creation of
wireless sensor systems for extreme environments is a response to the
spread of wireless sensor technology into fields of health safety
manufacturing space environmental smart cities advanced robotics
surveillance and agriculture it is the first of its kind to present in a
single reference the unique aspects of wireless sensor system design
development and deployment in such extreme environments and to explore
the similarities and possible synergies between them the application of
wireless sensor systems in these varied environments has been lagging
dramatically behind their application in more conventional environments
making this an especially relevant book for investigators and
practitioners in all of these areas wireless sensor systems for extreme
environments is presented in five parts that cover wireless sensor
systems for extreme environments generic solutions space wss solutions
and applications underwater and submerged wss solutions underground and
confined environments wss solutions industrial and other wss solutions
this book is a welcome guide for researchers post graduate students
engineers and scientists who design and build operational and
environmental control systems emergency response systems and situational
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awareness systems for unconventional environments spectral sequences are
among the most elegant and powerful methods of computation in
mathematics this book describes some of the most important examples of
spectral sequences and some of their most spectacular applications the
first part treats the algebraic foundations for this sort of homological
algebra starting from informal calculations the heart of the text is an
exposition of the classical examples from homotopy theory with chapters
on the leray serre spectral sequence the eilenberg moore spectral
sequence the adams spectral sequence and in this new edition the
bockstein spectral sequence the last part of the book treats
applications throughout mathematics including the theory of knots and
links algebraic geometry differential geometry and algebra this is an
excellent reference for students and researchers in geometry topology
and algebra the three volume set lncs 13245 13246 and 13247 constitutes
the proceedings of the 26th international conference on database systems
for advanced applications dasfaa 2022 held online in april 2021 the
total of 72 full papers along with 76 short papers are presented in this
three volume set was carefully reviewed and selected from 543
submissions additionally 13 industrial papers 9 demo papers and 2 phd
consortium papers are included the conference was planned to take place
in hyderabad india but it was held virtually due to the covid 19
pandemic a new era of innovation is enabled by the integration of social
sciences and information systems research in this context the adoption
of big data and analytics technology brings new insight to the social
sciences it also delivers new flexible responses to crucial social
problems and challenges we are proud to deliver this edited volume on
the social impact of big data research it is one of the first
initiatives worldwide analyzing of the impact of this kind of research
on individuals and social issues the organization of the relevant debate
is arranged around three pillars section a big data research for social
impact big data and their social impact smart citizens from data
providers to decision makers towards sustainable development of online
communities sentiment from online social networks big data for
innovation section b techniques and methods for big data driven research
for social sciences and social impact opinion mining on social media
sentiment analysis of user preferences sustainable urban communities
gender based check in behavior by using social media big data data
mining techniques semantic network analysis of legacy news media
perception section c big data research strategies skill needs for early
career researchers a text mining approach pattern recognition through
bibliometric analysis assessing an organization s readiness to adopt big
data machine learning for predicting performance analyzing online
reviews using text mining context problem network and quantitative
method of patent analysis complementary social and technological factors
including big social networks on sustainable economic development
business intelligence the authors of this carefully structured guide are
the principal developers of linpack a unique package of fortran
subroutines for analyzing and solving various systems of simultaneous
linear algebraic equations and linear least squares problems this guide
supports both the casual user of linpack who simply requires a library
subroutine and the specialist who wishes to modify or extend the code to
handle special problems it is also recommended for classroom work this
book constitutes the refereed proceedings of the international
conference on soft computing in data science scds 2016 held in putrajaya
malaysia in september 2016 the 27 revised full papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 66 submissions the papers are
organized in topical sections on artificial neural networks



introduction to management science taylor 11th edition solutions manual

2023-03-23 4/14
introduction to

management science
taylor 11th edition

solutions manual

classification clustering visualization fuzzy logic information and
sentiment analytics this book includes the outcomes of the 11th
international symposium on ambient intelligence isami 2020 the 11th
international symposium on ambient intelligence is hosted by the
university of l aquila and is going to be held in l aquila italy
initially planned on the 17th to the 19th of june 2020 it was postponed
to the 7th to the 9th of october 2020 due to the covid 19 outbreak
building complete e commerce shopping cart application key features
follow best practices and explore techniques such as clustering and
caching to achieve a reactive scalable web service leverage the net
framework to quickly implement restful endpoints learn to implement a
client library for a restful web service using asp net core book
description rest is an architectural style that tackles the challenges
of building scalable web services in today s connected world apis have
taken a central role on the web apis provide the fabric through which
systems interact and rest has become synonymous with apis the depth
breadth and ease of use of asp net core makes it a breeze for developers
to work with for building robust web apis this book takes you through
the design of restful web services and leverages the asp net core
framework to implement these services this book begins by introducing
you to the basics of the philosophy behind rest you ll go through the
steps of designing and implementing an enterprise grade restful web
service this book takes a practical approach that you can apply to your
own circumstances this book brings forth the power of the latest net
core release working with mvc later you will learn about the use of the
framework to explore approaches to tackle resilience security and
scalability concerns you will explore the steps to improve the
performance of your applications you ll also learn techniques to deal
with security in web apis and discover how to implement unit and
integration test strategies by the end of the book you will have a
complete understanding of building a client for restful web services
along with some scaling techniques what you will learn add basic
authentication to your restful api create a carts controller and orders
controller to manage and process orders intercept http requests and
responses by building your own middleware test service calls using
postman and advanced rest client secure your data application using
annotations who this book is for this book is intended for those who
want to learn to build restful web services with the latest net core
framework to make best use of the code samples included in the book you
should have a basic knowledge of c and net core this two volume set lncs
10915 and 10916 constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 12h
international conference on augmented cognition ac 2018 held as part of
the 20th international conference on human computer interaction hcii
2018 in las vegas nv usa in july 2018 the 1171 papers presented at hcii
2018 conferences were carefully reviewed and selected from 4346
submissions the papers cover the entire field of human computer
interaction addressing major advances in knowledge and effective use of
computers in a variety of applications areas the papers in this volume
are organized in the following topical sections cognitive modeling
perception emotion and interaction augmented learning and training
shared cognition team performance and decision making the coastal
engineering research center s cerc s field research facility frf at duck
n c is a 561 m 1 840 ft long pier and laboratory dedicated to basic and
applied coastal research this report which describes the facility the
instrumentation and data being collected and the local area is designed
to be used as an aid in planning experiments to be conducted at the
facility use of the frf by coastal researchers is encouraged author
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approx 527 pages approx 527 pages an in depth guide to exploring the
design architecture and techniques behind building sophisticated
scalable and maintainable single page applications in javascript about
this book build large scale feature complete spas by leveraging widely
used tools and techniques gain a solid understanding of architecture and
spa design to build applications using the library or framework of your
choice explore the various facets of spa development to build web apps
that are fast scalable and easy to test who this book is for this book
is ideal for javascript developers who want to build complex single page
applications in javascript some basic understanding of spa concepts will
be helpful but not essential what you will learn organize your
development environment using the command line with npm bower and grunt
choose an accurate design pattern for your app understand modular
javascript programming and node js interact with a rest api using
javascript and ajax with practical examples build a single page
application using the mean stack connect your app across popular social
media platforms such as facebook twitter and linkedin test your app both
on the server side and in views prepare your app for the real world and
deploy it to heroku in detail single page web applications or spas as
they are commonly referred to are quickly becoming the de facto standard
for web app development the fact that a major part of the app runs
inside a single web page makes it very interesting and appealing also
the accelerated growth of browser capabilities is pushing us closer to
the day when all apps will run entirely in the browser this book will
take your javascript development skills to the next level by teaching
you to create a single page application within a full stack javascript
environment using only javascript you can go from being a front end
developer to a full stack application developer with relative ease you
will learn to cross the boundary from front end development to server
side development through the use of javascript on both ends use your
existing knowledge of javascript by learning to manage a json document
data store with mongodb writing a javascript powered rest api with node
js and express and designing a front end powered by angularjs this book
will teach you to leverage the mean stack to do everything from document
database design routing rest web api requests data binding within views
and adding authentication and security to building a full fledged
complex single page web application in addition to building a full stack
javascript app you will learn to test it with javascript powered testing
tools such as mocha karma and jasmine finally you will learn about
deployment and scaling so that you can launch your own apps into the
real world style and approach following a structured approach this book
helps readers gain expertise in spa development its thorough coverage of
spa architecture and design along with practical use cases provides
readers with a clear path to building applications with the library of
their choice for readers who are afraid to take the plunge straightaway
the book also offers step by step guidance on developing a complex web
app the main focus of single and multi carrier mimo transmission for
broadband wireless systems is to provide the basic understanding of the
underlying techniques related to phy mac design of future wireless
systems it includes basic concepts related to single and multi carrier
transmissions together with mimo techniques discussions related to
different recent standards that use single and multi carrier
transmissions are also explained single and multi carrier mimo
transmission for broadband wireless systems provides a comprehensive and
holistic approach to the variety of technical solutions future system
design would require these different technologies to work together and
not independently therefore it is very important to analyze the effects
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and gains when they are put together in a unified platform this is the
prime focus of this book moreover the authors include recent research
results which are not yet published in another form the book is intended
to be used for lectures in graduate level courses at universities phd
level students should also find it useful as this book will outline the
fundamental concepts and design methods for phy and mac layers of future
wireless systems this book can also be used as a reference by engineers
and developers in the industry as well as by researchers in academia for
professionals system architects and managers who play a key role in the
selection of a baseline system concept for future wireless standards
such as imt advanced type architecture the authors will include
discussions analysis and guidelines to highlight overall system level
perspective the only work to date to collect data gathered during the
american and soviet missions in an accessible and complete reference of
current scientific and technical information about the moon compiled by
330 of the most widely respected names in the electro optical sciences
the encyclopedia is destined to serve as the premiere guide in the field
with nearly 2000 figures 560 photographs 260 tables and 3800 equations
from astronomy to x ray optics this reference contains more than 230
vivid entries examining the most intriguing technological advances and
perspectives from distinguished professionals around the globe the
contributors have selected topics of utmost importance in areas
including digital image enhancement biological modeling biomedical
spectroscopy and ocean optics providing thorough coverage of recent
applications in this continually expanding field this book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 20th international conference on
database and expert systems applications dexa 2009 held in linz austria
in august september 2009 the 35 revised full papers and 35 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 202 submissions the
papers are organized in topical sections on xml and databases semantics
and ontologies temporal spatial and high dimensional databases database
and information system architecture performance and security query
processing and optimisation data and information integration and quality
data and information streams data mining algorithms data and information
modelling information retrieval and database systems and database and
information system architecture and performance this book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 36th annual ifip wg 11 3 conference on
data and applications security and privacy dbsec 2022 held in newark nj
usa in july 2022 the 12 full papers and 6 short papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 33 submissions the conference
covers research in data and applications security and privacy
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User's Guide for the CREAMS Computer Modes 1984 highly comprehensive
resource investigating how next generation multiple access ngma relates
to unrestricted global connection business requirements and sustainable
wireless networks next generation multiple access is a comprehensive
state of the art and approachable guide to the fundamentals and
applications of next generation multiple access ngma schemes guiding the
future development of industries government requirements and military
utilization of multiple access systems for wireless communication
systems and providing various application scenarios to fit practical
case studies the scope and depth of this book are balanced for both
beginners to advanced users additional references are provided for
readers who wish to learn more details about certain subjects
applications of ngma outside of communications including data and
computing assisted by machine learning protocol designs and others are
also covered written by four leading experts in the field next
generation multiple access includes information on foundation and
application scenarios for non orthogonal multiple access noma systems
including modulation detection power allocation and resource management
noma s interaction with alternate applications such as satellite
communication systems terrestrial satellite communication systems and
integrated sensing collision resolution compressed sensing aided massive
access latency management deep learning enabled massive access and
energy harvesting holographic pattern division multiple access over the
air transmission multi dimensional multiple access sparse signal
detection and federated meta learning assisted resource management next
generation multiple access is an essential reference for those who are
interested in discovering practical solutions using ngma technology
including researchers engineers and graduate students in the disciplines
of information engineering telecommunications engineering and computer
engineering
Next Generation Multiple Access 2024-02-21 this book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the first international conference on advanced
data mining and applications adma 2005 held in wuhan china in july 2005
the conference was focused on sophisticated techniques and tools that
can handle new fields of data mining e g spatial data mining biomedical
data mining and mining on high speed and time variant data streams an
expansion of data mining to new applications is also strived for the 25
revised full papers and 75 revised short papers presented were carefully
peer reviewed and selected from over 600 submissions the papers are
organized in topical sections on association rules classification
clustering novel algorithms text mining multimedia mining sequential
data mining and time series mining web mining biomedical mining advanced
applications security and privacy issues spatial data mining and
streaming data mining
AGRICOLA User's Guide 1984 this book offers researchers an understanding
of the fundamental issues and a good starting point to work on this
rapidly expanding field it provides a comprehensive survey of current
developments of heterogeneous information network it also presents the
newest research in applications of heterogeneous information networks to
similarity search ranking clustering recommendation this information
will help researchers to understand how to analyze networked data with
heterogeneous information networks common data mining tasks are explored
including similarity search ranking and recommendation the book
illustrates some prototypes which analyze networked data professionals
and academics working in data analytics networks machine learning and
data mining will find this content valuable it is also suitable for
advanced level students in computer science who are interested in
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networking or pattern recognition
Fiber Optics User's Manual & Design Series 1978 this book constitutes
the refereed proceedings of the 4th international conference estal 2004
held in alicante spain in october 2004 the 42 revised full papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 72 submissions the
papers address current issues in computational linguistics and
monolingual and multilingual intelligent language processing and
applications in particular written language analysis and generation
pragmatics discourse semantics syntax and morphology lexical resources
word sense disambiguation linguistic mathematical and morphology lexical
resources word sense disambiguation linguistic mathematical and
psychological models of language knowledge acquisition and
representation corpus based and statistical language modeling machine
translation and translation tools and computational lexicography
information retrieval extraction and question answering automatic
summarization document categorization natural language interfaces and
dialogue systems and evaluation of systems
Range users handbook 1985 this book constitutes the proceedings of the
24rd international conference on information security isc 2021 held
virtually in november 2021 the 21 full papers presented in this volume
were carefully reviewed and selected from 87 submissions the papers
categorized into the following topical subheadings cryptology web and os
security network security detection of malware attacks and
vulnerabilities and machine learning for security
Advanced Data Mining and Applications 2005-07-12 crypts n creepies is a
schwartzpunk fantasy adventure rpg set in a dark future drenched in
savagery it is your duty to solve problems of swag removal from hidden
underground tombs the ruling class constantly drains the economy by
burying loot in secret crypts the location diagrams of construction
types of egress and rumors of guardians and contents is forbidden
knowledge as a player your goal is to find these hidden areas open them
up for inspection and remove swag product for economic reinsertion are
you pithy enough
Heterogeneous Information Network Analysis and Applications 2017-05-25
provides unique coverage of wireless sensor system applications in space
underwater underground and extreme industrial environments in one volume
this book covers the challenging aspects of wireless sensor systems and
the problems and conditions encountered when applying them in outer
space under the water below the ground and in extreme industrial
environments it explores the unique aspects of designs and solutions
that address those problems and challenges and illuminates the
connections similarities and differences between the challenges and
solutions in those various environments the creation of wireless sensor
systems for extreme environments is a response to the spread of wireless
sensor technology into fields of health safety manufacturing space
environmental smart cities advanced robotics surveillance and
agriculture it is the first of its kind to present in a single reference
the unique aspects of wireless sensor system design development and
deployment in such extreme environments and to explore the similarities
and possible synergies between them the application of wireless sensor
systems in these varied environments has been lagging dramatically
behind their application in more conventional environments making this
an especially relevant book for investigators and practitioners in all
of these areas wireless sensor systems for extreme environments is
presented in five parts that cover wireless sensor systems for extreme
environments generic solutions space wss solutions and applications
underwater and submerged wss solutions underground and confined
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environments wss solutions industrial and other wss solutions this book
is a welcome guide for researchers post graduate students engineers and
scientists who design and build operational and environmental control
systems emergency response systems and situational awareness systems for
unconventional environments
Advances in Natural Language Processing 2004-10-12 spectral sequences
are among the most elegant and powerful methods of computation in
mathematics this book describes some of the most important examples of
spectral sequences and some of their most spectacular applications the
first part treats the algebraic foundations for this sort of homological
algebra starting from informal calculations the heart of the text is an
exposition of the classical examples from homotopy theory with chapters
on the leray serre spectral sequence the eilenberg moore spectral
sequence the adams spectral sequence and in this new edition the
bockstein spectral sequence the last part of the book treats
applications throughout mathematics including the theory of knots and
links algebraic geometry differential geometry and algebra this is an
excellent reference for students and researchers in geometry topology
and algebra
Information Security 2021-11-26 the three volume set lncs 13245 13246
and 13247 constitutes the proceedings of the 26th international
conference on database systems for advanced applications dasfaa 2022
held online in april 2021 the total of 72 full papers along with 76
short papers are presented in this three volume set was carefully
reviewed and selected from 543 submissions additionally 13 industrial
papers 9 demo papers and 2 phd consortium papers are included the
conference was planned to take place in hyderabad india but it was held
virtually due to the covid 19 pandemic
Crypts-N-Creepies 2016-11-29 a new era of innovation is enabled by the
integration of social sciences and information systems research in this
context the adoption of big data and analytics technology brings new
insight to the social sciences it also delivers new flexible responses
to crucial social problems and challenges we are proud to deliver this
edited volume on the social impact of big data research it is one of the
first initiatives worldwide analyzing of the impact of this kind of
research on individuals and social issues the organization of the
relevant debate is arranged around three pillars section a big data
research for social impact big data and their social impact smart
citizens from data providers to decision makers towards sustainable
development of online communities sentiment from online social networks
big data for innovation section b techniques and methods for big data
driven research for social sciences and social impact opinion mining on
social media sentiment analysis of user preferences sustainable urban
communities gender based check in behavior by using social media big
data data mining techniques semantic network analysis of legacy news
media perception section c big data research strategies skill needs for
early career researchers a text mining approach pattern recognition
through bibliometric analysis assessing an organization s readiness to
adopt big data machine learning for predicting performance analyzing
online reviews using text mining context problem network and
quantitative method of patent analysis complementary social and
technological factors including big social networks on sustainable
economic development business intelligence
Data User News 1981 the authors of this carefully structured guide are
the principal developers of linpack a unique package of fortran
subroutines for analyzing and solving various systems of simultaneous
linear algebraic equations and linear least squares problems this guide
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supports both the casual user of linpack who simply requires a library
subroutine and the specialist who wishes to modify or extend the code to
handle special problems it is also recommended for classroom work
Wireless Sensor Systems for Extreme Environments 2017-08-14 this book
constitutes the refereed proceedings of the international conference on
soft computing in data science scds 2016 held in putrajaya malaysia in
september 2016 the 27 revised full papers presented were carefully
reviewed and selected from 66 submissions the papers are organized in
topical sections on artificial neural networks classification clustering
visualization fuzzy logic information and sentiment analytics
A User's Guide to Spectral Sequences 2001 this book includes the
outcomes of the 11th international symposium on ambient intelligence
isami 2020 the 11th international symposium on ambient intelligence is
hosted by the university of l aquila and is going to be held in l aquila
italy initially planned on the 17th to the 19th of june 2020 it was
postponed to the 7th to the 9th of october 2020 due to the covid 19
outbreak
Database Systems for Advanced Applications 2022-04-26 building complete
e commerce shopping cart application key features follow best practices
and explore techniques such as clustering and caching to achieve a
reactive scalable web service leverage the net framework to quickly
implement restful endpoints learn to implement a client library for a
restful web service using asp net core book description rest is an
architectural style that tackles the challenges of building scalable web
services in today s connected world apis have taken a central role on
the web apis provide the fabric through which systems interact and rest
has become synonymous with apis the depth breadth and ease of use of asp
net core makes it a breeze for developers to work with for building
robust web apis this book takes you through the design of restful web
services and leverages the asp net core framework to implement these
services this book begins by introducing you to the basics of the
philosophy behind rest you ll go through the steps of designing and
implementing an enterprise grade restful web service this book takes a
practical approach that you can apply to your own circumstances this
book brings forth the power of the latest net core release working with
mvc later you will learn about the use of the framework to explore
approaches to tackle resilience security and scalability concerns you
will explore the steps to improve the performance of your applications
you ll also learn techniques to deal with security in web apis and
discover how to implement unit and integration test strategies by the
end of the book you will have a complete understanding of building a
client for restful web services along with some scaling techniques what
you will learn add basic authentication to your restful api create a
carts controller and orders controller to manage and process orders
intercept http requests and responses by building your own middleware
test service calls using postman and advanced rest client secure your
data application using annotations who this book is for this book is
intended for those who want to learn to build restful web services with
the latest net core framework to make best use of the code samples
included in the book you should have a basic knowledge of c and net core
Big Data Research for Social Sciences and Social Impact 2020-03-19 this
two volume set lncs 10915 and 10916 constitutes the refereed proceedings
of the 12h international conference on augmented cognition ac 2018 held
as part of the 20th international conference on human computer
interaction hcii 2018 in las vegas nv usa in july 2018 the 1171 papers
presented at hcii 2018 conferences were carefully reviewed and selected
from 4346 submissions the papers cover the entire field of human
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computer interaction addressing major advances in knowledge and
effective use of computers in a variety of applications areas the papers
in this volume are organized in the following topical sections cognitive
modeling perception emotion and interaction augmented learning and
training shared cognition team performance and decision making
LINPACK Users' Guide 1979-01-01 the coastal engineering research center
s cerc s field research facility frf at duck n c is a 561 m 1 840 ft
long pier and laboratory dedicated to basic and applied coastal research
this report which describes the facility the instrumentation and data
being collected and the local area is designed to be used as an aid in
planning experiments to be conducted at the facility use of the frf by
coastal researchers is encouraged author
User's Manual for RAD/EQUIL/1973: A General Purpose Radiation Transport
Program 1973 approx 527 pages approx 527 pages
Soft Computing in Data Science 2016-09-17 an in depth guide to exploring
the design architecture and techniques behind building sophisticated
scalable and maintainable single page applications in javascript about
this book build large scale feature complete spas by leveraging widely
used tools and techniques gain a solid understanding of architecture and
spa design to build applications using the library or framework of your
choice explore the various facets of spa development to build web apps
that are fast scalable and easy to test who this book is for this book
is ideal for javascript developers who want to build complex single page
applications in javascript some basic understanding of spa concepts will
be helpful but not essential what you will learn organize your
development environment using the command line with npm bower and grunt
choose an accurate design pattern for your app understand modular
javascript programming and node js interact with a rest api using
javascript and ajax with practical examples build a single page
application using the mean stack connect your app across popular social
media platforms such as facebook twitter and linkedin test your app both
on the server side and in views prepare your app for the real world and
deploy it to heroku in detail single page web applications or spas as
they are commonly referred to are quickly becoming the de facto standard
for web app development the fact that a major part of the app runs
inside a single web page makes it very interesting and appealing also
the accelerated growth of browser capabilities is pushing us closer to
the day when all apps will run entirely in the browser this book will
take your javascript development skills to the next level by teaching
you to create a single page application within a full stack javascript
environment using only javascript you can go from being a front end
developer to a full stack application developer with relative ease you
will learn to cross the boundary from front end development to server
side development through the use of javascript on both ends use your
existing knowledge of javascript by learning to manage a json document
data store with mongodb writing a javascript powered rest api with node
js and express and designing a front end powered by angularjs this book
will teach you to leverage the mean stack to do everything from document
database design routing rest web api requests data binding within views
and adding authentication and security to building a full fledged
complex single page web application in addition to building a full stack
javascript app you will learn to test it with javascript powered testing
tools such as mocha karma and jasmine finally you will learn about
deployment and scaling so that you can launch your own apps into the
real world style and approach following a structured approach this book
helps readers gain expertise in spa development its thorough coverage of
spa architecture and design along with practical use cases provides
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readers with a clear path to building applications with the library of
their choice for readers who are afraid to take the plunge straightaway
the book also offers step by step guidance on developing a complex web
app
Energy Research Abstracts 1992-05 the main focus of single and multi
carrier mimo transmission for broadband wireless systems is to provide
the basic understanding of the underlying techniques related to phy mac
design of future wireless systems it includes basic concepts related to
single and multi carrier transmissions together with mimo techniques
discussions related to different recent standards that use single and
multi carrier transmissions are also explained single and multi carrier
mimo transmission for broadband wireless systems provides a
comprehensive and holistic approach to the variety of technical
solutions future system design would require these different
technologies to work together and not independently therefore it is very
important to analyze the effects and gains when they are put together in
a unified platform this is the prime focus of this book moreover the
authors include recent research results which are not yet published in
another form the book is intended to be used for lectures in graduate
level courses at universities phd level students should also find it
useful as this book will outline the fundamental concepts and design
methods for phy and mac layers of future wireless systems this book can
also be used as a reference by engineers and developers in the industry
as well as by researchers in academia for professionals system
architects and managers who play a key role in the selection of a
baseline system concept for future wireless standards such as imt
advanced type architecture the authors will include discussions analysis
and guidelines to highlight overall system level perspective
Ambient Intelligence – Software and Applications 2020-09-09 the only
work to date to collect data gathered during the american and soviet
missions in an accessible and complete reference of current scientific
and technical information about the moon
State Estimation Applications in Aircraft Flight-data Analysis: A User's
Manual for SMACK 1991 compiled by 330 of the most widely respected names
in the electro optical sciences the encyclopedia is destined to serve as
the premiere guide in the field with nearly 2000 figures 560 photographs
260 tables and 3800 equations from astronomy to x ray optics this
reference contains more than 230 vivid entries examining the most
intriguing technological advances and perspectives from distinguished
professionals around the globe the contributors have selected topics of
utmost importance in areas including digital image enhancement
biological modeling biomedical spectroscopy and ocean optics providing
thorough coverage of recent applications in this continually expanding
field
DIETSYS Version 3.0 User's Guide 1994 this book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 20th international conference on database and expert
systems applications dexa 2009 held in linz austria in august september
2009 the 35 revised full papers and 35 short papers presented were
carefully reviewed and selected from 202 submissions the papers are
organized in topical sections on xml and databases semantics and
ontologies temporal spatial and high dimensional databases database and
information system architecture performance and security query
processing and optimisation data and information integration and quality
data and information streams data mining algorithms data and information
modelling information retrieval and database systems and database and
information system architecture and performance
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 2003 this book
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constitutes the refereed proceedings of the 36th annual ifip wg 11 3
conference on data and applications security and privacy dbsec 2022 held
in newark nj usa in july 2022 the 12 full papers and 6 short papers
presented were carefully reviewed and selected from 33 submissions the
conference covers research in data and applications security and privacy
Building RESTful Web Services with .NET Core 2018-05-31
Augmented Cognition: Users and Contexts 2018-07-10
A User's Guide to the Coastal Engineering Research Center's (CERC'S)
Field Research Facility 1985
Bioaccumulation and Aquatic System Simulator (BASS) user's manual
2019-11-25
Energy and Behaviour 2016-10-28
Mastering JavaScript Single Page Application Development 1974
NASA's University Program 1977
Tenth Anniversary Seminar ; Passive Microwave Users Workshop ; Microwave
Radiometry Bibliography 2022-09-01
Single- And Multi-Carrier Mimo Transmission for Broadband Wireless
Systems 1973
MUST: Manual for Users of Standardized Tests 1991-04-26
Lunar Sourcebook 1991
Journal for Computer Users in Speech and Hearing 2003
Encyclopedia of Optical Engineering: Las-Pho, pages 1025-2048 1984-10-10
Federal Register 2009-08-17
Database and Expert Systems Applications 2022-07-12
Data and Applications Security and Privacy XXXVI 1997
MVP-CA Methodology for the Expert System Advocate's Advisor (ESAA)
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